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13th February, 2023 

To: All Diploma Extensor Nurses/ Midwives 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

RE: REGISTRATION OF DIPLOMA EXTENSORS 

Following our previous public notice dated 1st February 

2023, Uganda Nurses and Midwives Council invites all 

Diploma Extensor Nurses and Midwives seeking to be 

registered to call and book for physical registration on 

0704483559/ 0783683491. 

Interviews will be held on 23rd and 24th February 2023 

at the Council premises (Secretariat). 

By booking, you will have confirmed your attendance oon 

the dates stated. 
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